
Lid Lesion Advice 

Mrs Bridget Hemmant, a local consultant who specialises in lacrimal and re-constructive eye 

surgery has very kindly offered to provide an INFORMAL advice and guidance service for 

optometrists working in our area.  

If you are unsure if a lid lesion requires referral, then please send a good quality 

photograph to one of the following email addresses and Mrs Hemmant will endeavour to 

give advice. Please DO NOT include any patient identifiable data and please use your 

nhs.mail address wherever possible. 

  

Remember, this is a guidance service only and does not constitute a referral - the patient 

remains your responsibility. 

  

Please email Mrs. Hemmant at: Bridget.hemmant@jpaget.nhs.uk 

  

For private work: enquiries@bridgethemmanteyesurgery.com 

  

Her website is worth checking out too! 
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